
 
From: luise Smith <ls31756@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 2:27 PM 
To: Felton Thomas <Felton.Thomas@cpl.org> 
Subject: New Chinese class: 
  
Good afternoon, Mr. Felton: 
 
Happy New Year, to you, sir. I would like to take a minute to thank you for 
yet another exciting, Chinese class. In conjunction with the existing Chinese 
class, this class complements the previous Chinese classes. It has given me 
a new and different outlook on the history of China. I enjoy listening to the 
different topics, as well as the questions and answers of my classmates. I'm 
grateful for the staff gathering of material, and sharing the material in such 
an interesting manner. You could see the love for their country.  
 
The 2nd class session, with its hands-on session, was well received. The 
hands-on demonstration regarding the history of teas was fun and tasty. 
The whole class was well received. I appreciate the time, handouts, and 
demonstrations on all subjects. 
 
Your staff is exemplary in their quest to teach others, as well as assist in 
gathering material, videos, games, and such. 
 
I can only say, Mr. Felton, job well done! I thank you.  
 
Zaundra Smith 
   
 


